Student Lighthouse Team



Dear Macon Elementary Parents,

As you know, we are committed to empowering your child and helping every student find their voice so they can become leaders. In an effort to take student empowerment to an even higher level, we are seeking interested students for our Student Lighthouse Team. Our goal is to have student representatives from each grade level and to have the team in place next quarter. The students selected for this team will begin their duties this school year and continue on in the 2020-2021 school year to start our year strong.

About the Student Lighthouse Team (SLT):

The SLT is a group of students representing each grade level in our school who synergize to have a positive impact on students, staff, families, and the community.

Successful SLT Members:

- 1. Are dependable, reliable, and respectful.
- 2. Complete classwork and homework assignments on time.
- 3. Possess a strong work ethic.
- 4. Demonstrate exemplary conduct and citizenship in and out of school.
- 5. Have excellent attendance (are on time with limited absences and early check-outs).
- 6. Demonstrate good judgment and decision-making skills.
- 7. May be comfortable with public speaking (some of the tasks SLT members take on require public speaking).
- 8. Have the ability and willingness to teach and demonstrate the 7 Habits to others.

Here's what you need to know about the process and timeline:

Tues. 2/18	We will have an all-school assembly to introduce the opportunity to our students, explaining the process and information we're looking for
Tues. 2/18 - Tues 2/25	Interested students can pick up an application in the elementary office. Students fill out the application at home. Ideas and work should be their own.
Tues 2/25	Students turn in their applications to the elementary library by the end of the school day. (Late applications will NOT be accepted.)
Wed. 2/26	Applications will be reviewed by a team of teachers and three students will be chosen from each grade level.
Fri. 2/28	New SLT members are announced! This will take place during our assembly to announce new jobs.

We are excited to invite your child to apply. Please reach out to the school office if you have any questions and THANK YOU for supporting our students as they pursue this important leadership role in our school!

Since rely,

Macon Elementary Shared Leadership Team